
Renewable Energy and Sustainability Advisory Committee (RESAC) – Town of Yarmouth 

Meeting Minutes 

Date: March 13, 2019  

Present:    

Committee Members Town Council Members Town Employees Public 
Heather Abbot 
Toby Ahrens 
Scott Sheriff 
David Ertz 

April Humphrey 
 

(none) Bob MacKinnon 

 

Votes & Decisions: 

• Minutes from previous meeting: Approved (4-0; Paul Faulstich and Lianne Mitchell were not in 

attendance). 

Commitments Made: 

• Heather will draft a proposal to join the municipal coalition and present to the Town Council 

• Heather offered to set up a Google Drive site to share electronic documents 

• Toby will follow up with both building committees to provide an update on energy efficiency 

considerations 

• Toby will provide a brief overview of Yarmouth’s 2007 GHG baseline  

• Scott and Heather will work together to draft a mission statement 

• David will post the PowerPoint from Kimberly Darling’s presentation 

• David will contact Nat Tupper to discuss the pole yard site off of Sligo Rd as a potential site for a 

solar installation 

• April will present an overview of past solarization initiatives in Yarmouth 

• Next meeting is April 10th  

Meeting Notes: 

Bob MacKinnon from the Yarmouth Water District gave an overview of energy efficiency efforts at the 

Water District. 

Meeting norms were discussed. 

Plastic bags were discussed briefly but the group determined that it needed additional clarity on 

whether this issue was going to be addressed by the Recycling Committee. 

 


